M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 13, 2016
RE:
Valuation of Sanitary Sewer Easement 

Attached for your review and approval is the valuation of the sanitary sewer easement.  This permanent easement will run in front of Ryle High School.  SD1 has estimated the value of the permanent easement to be $32,500.  We had Nickerson & Tranter Appraisers review the valuation and they agree with the analysis of the value of the easement.
I recommend the board approve the valuation of permanent easement, as presented. 
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
